
     
May 10, 2010    

Ms. Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City of Toronto 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON   M5H 2N2  

Dear Ms. Watkiss:  

Recommendations:  

The Toronto Transit Commission recommends that the City of Toronto Planning and 
Growth Committee:  

1. receive for information the attached updates to the 2008 APTA Rail Safety Audit plus 
Toronto Transit Commission management actions.   

Background:  

At its meeting on Thursday May 6, 2010 the Commission considered the attached report 
entitled, “2008 APTA Rail Audit Updates”.  

The Commission took the following action:  

1.  Received for information, updates to the 2008 APTA Rail Safety Audit plus Toronto 
Transit Commission management actions; and  

2. Forward this update to the Minister of Transportation, Province of Ontario and the 
Clerk of the City of Toronto for information.   

The Commission’s recommendation is forwarded to the Planning and Growth Committee 
for information.  

Sincerely,  

Original signed by  

Vincent Rodo 
General Secretary 
1-11 
Attachment    


